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Volusia Holds Annual All-County Band Music Showcase 

 

 
DELAND—Volusia County Schools will hold its 44rd Annual Volusia All-County 

Band Music Showcase at 7 p.m. on Saturday, Jan. 28, at DeLand High School, 800 N. 

Hill Ave.  The concert is open to the public, and there is no admission charge. 

This year’s showcase will feature performances by more than 200 middle and 

high school band students.   The middle school band will be conducted by Mr. Gary 

Bottomley from Merritt Island, Florida. The high school band will be conducted by Dr. 

Hubert Toney, Jr., director of band at the University of Tampa. This concert will feature 

a wide variety of musical selections spanning hundreds of years and multiples cultures. 

For more information, contact Dr. Monty R. Musgrave, Performing Arts Specialist, 

at (386) 734-7190, extension 20682. 
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